

Fall Happenings

Message to Our Members:

Dear Members,

As we transition into the slower winter season, we want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible progress we've made together at Link Hills Country Club. The participation in our Special Projects Initiative has been nothing short of amazing, and we are thrilled with the support we've received from all of you. These projects are helping to improve our club in ways we can all be proud of, and it's because of your dedication that we're able to see such positive changes. As we look ahead, it's more important than ever for our members to continue to engage with the club. The winter season can be a quieter time, but your participation in our events will be key to maintaining the energy and momentum we've built. Whether it's attending social gatherings, joining us for a round of golf, or enjoying one of our curated experiences, every bit of support helps ensure the club's ongoing success and growth.

We're also incredibly excited to see the overwhelming interest in our new committees! The enthusiasm from our members has been inspiring, and we're confident that these committees will play a vital role in shaping the future of the club. We look forward to seeing the fresh ideas and improvements they will bring in the coming months.

In addition, we have a slate of exciting events on the horizon that we're sure you'll enjoy. Stay tuned for more details, and be ready to experience even more of what makes Link Hills such a special place to be a member.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our club. Together, we're on a path of improvement and success, and we look forward to seeing you all at our upcoming events.

Warm regards, The Board of Directors Link Hills Country Club

Fall 2024

From the Golf Shop, Bob Ward, PGA

Our course continues to withstand the test of time in grand fashion. The summer heat is now in our rearview mirror, and we now focus on a wonderful fall time of the year. The links have never looked better in my view.

We have had a very busy year to date, with many successful benefit golf events once again. Our larger outings, such as the Boy's & Girl's Club event, Isaiah House 119, Greene County Partnership, and others had record attendance. We hope the trend continues onward as these events are of vital importance to our finances.

Tournament review

Our Member Guest event was held on Aug. 2, 3, & 4. We had another successful event with 38 teams participating. If you have not played recently, or are new to the club, you should consider playing in the Member Guest Tournament NEXT YEAR! This tournament is our grand social gala & golf event held annually on the first weekend in August.

Championship Flight Winners

- 1. Matty McKeever- Phil Irwin
- 2. Kevin Kinser Andy Stephen
- 3. Larry Gullum Bobby Strimer

Flight B

- 1. Rad Clanton Darwin Kilday
- 2. Kevin Broyles Keeton Kelly
- 3. Donnie Adkins Jeff Harrison

Flight A

- 1. Brian Click-Lance Hatfield
- 2. Doug DeBusk Conner DeBusk
- 3. Nick Day- Graham Enloe

Flight C

- 1. John Kilday- Neil Comer
- 2. Joe Malone Matt Malone
- 3. John Paul Broyles Kevin Burchfield

Flight D

- 1. Seth Crawford Steve Crawford
- 2. Trey Youngblood Kevin Howe
- 3. Al Romonowski Johnny Emmett

Fall 2024

From the Golf Shop, Bob Ward, PGA (Continued)

Congratulations to our Club Champions 2024

Men's Division - Kyle West Senior Division - Wayne Bettis Junior Division - Bryce Guinn Ladies Division - Brylee Catron





Upcoming Golf Events

Boroonies - Sunday, Oct. 13

Greeneville Oil - Tuesday, Oct. 15

ETSGA - Thursday, Oct. 24

Your continued support:

- We ask that golfers please sign into the golf shop prior to playing, as this is required of all players heading out on the course.
- We continue to ask all players to care for our well-kept course by fixing all ball marks, sanding all divots, following cart signs, and avoiding roped areas with cart traffic.

As we move into cooler temperatures and inevitable frost on the course, please check with the golf shop regarding delayed starting. Remember the practice putting green as well. Footprints on frosty greens will damage the turf. We expect to continue using our mats on the driving range throughout the winter months. Additionally, golfers are asked not to hit balls beyond the tree line at the back of the range.

Our golf committee is currently being formed for 2025 and expectations for our course will continue to be of the utmost importance. Input from the golfing membership is vital to our successes. Members who have any concerns or suggestions may submit correspondence to the Golf Committee Chair, at Link Hills. We look forward to serving you and **Thank You** for your membership.

From our Course Superintendent, Corey Seals

Dear LHCC members,

Hopefully everyone has gotten the chance to get out to the club and enjoy this gorgeous weather. Fall is the best time to enjoy all the natural beauty that surrounds Link Hills. The cooler temps and lower humidity is the recipe for great rolling greens as well. Shorter days means the greens grow less, resulting in higher green speeds. The greens require less water this time of year, making the putting surface more firm.

Fall is also the time when bermuda grass begins to transition into dormancy. The frosts we had last week have stopped all growth from our fairways and tees. Any divot taken now will not heal until late next spring. Because of this, we will go to "Mats Only" on the driving range from now until next spring. This will protect our natural grass tee for next season. I would also encourage golfers to keep carts in the rough, ninety degree to their ball in the fairways, and exit the fairway to the rough, in order to protect the bermuda during the dormant season. Frosts will become more frequent as we get later in the year. Foot and cart traffic can be very detrimental to the greens, fairways, and rough when frost is present. Please check with the proshop before teeing off in the mornings to see if there is a frost delay. Thank you for your cooperation and continued support.

Sincerely, Corey Seals

Jax Latour - activities@linkhills.com

Events:

Katie LeDoux - events@linkhills.com

Contact Info

Golf Questions:

bward@linkhills.com

Accounting:

Debbie Johnson - djohnson@linkhills.com

<u>Membership:</u> membership@linkhills.com

Social Events

October Social Events

Wine Tasting Night

Date: October 22nd

Sip and savor a variety of wines in a relaxed atmosphere.

Fine Dining Night

Date: October 24th

Indulge in a gourmet dining experience crafted by our talented chefs.

Trivia Night

Date: October 29th

Test your knowledge and have fun with friends! Prizes for the top teams!





Reminders

Link Hills Country Club is a Great Place to have your Holiday Party!

Email Katie at: eventselinkhills.com and set up your party now!

It's NEVER too soon!!

November Social Events

Tuesday Trivia Nights Starting: November 12th

Join us weekly for trivia fun every Tuesday, featuring Chef Tino's delicious pizza and wings!

Thanksgiving Buffet Date: November 28th

Celebrate with us and enjoy a bountiful buffet filled with holiday favorites.

Post-Thanksgiving Buffet

Date: November 30th

Keep the holiday spirit alive with a delicious buffet for the weekend.

Wine Night & Bourbon Night

Date: To be announced in November

Keep an eye out for details on our popular wine and bourbon nights returning this month!

